
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – DEXTER YOU DEVIL 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – SATURDAY, 29 SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

In accordance with Rule AR140, Trainer Miss J. Stoetzer has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville on Saturday, 2 December 

2017, DEXTER YOUR DEVIL underwent an operation to remove a cyst from the off side sinus 

cavity. The gelding has returned to work and will resume racing at Port Lincoln on Sunday, 30 

September 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

S. B. CALLANAN 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 

29 September 2018 

 


